Oregon Sunshine Committee

February 10, 2020

The Honorable Chick Riley, Chair
Senate Committee on General Government and Emergency Preparedness
Oregon State Legislature

Chair Riley and Committee:

The Oregon Sunshine Committee, at its meeting on Feb. 10, 2020, voted to
support Senate Bill 1506, which would strengthen the role of the Oregon Public
Records Advocate.

The Committee believes this measure will serve the public interest by
increasing government transparency and improving access to public records.

Sincerely,

A £

Michael Kron
Chair, Oregon Sunshine Committee



